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GUIDANCE: Air Travel

Worcester Students' Union recognises that air travel significantly contributes to environmental degradation. Aircraft emissions, including greenhouse gases like carbon dioxide and pollutants such as nitrogen oxides, worsen climate change and air quality. High-altitude operation magnifies the impact of emissions. Moreover, air travel consumes substantial non-renewable fossil fuels, exacerbating resource depletion and air pollution.  The environmental impact extends beyond flight emissions to include airport infrastructure, posing a challenge to sustainable transportation efforts. 
Worcester Students' Union acknowledges that elected officers and staff may need to travel across the United Kingdom for training, networking, and development purposes as part of their roles.
To fulfil its commitment to reducing the environmental impact of air travel, Worcester Students' Union (WSU) will prioritise the use of public transport over air travel for staff attending work-related events in the United Kingdom. Alternative transportation, such as trains, which generally have a lower environmental impact than planes, will be encouraged. However, this will not be compulsory for journeys over 400 miles (one way), and domestic air travel will be permitted if it is the most economically viable option.



Compliance and Review

This guidance will be formally reviewed every 2 years but will be regularly reviewed and updated by the sustainability committee as needed to ensure its effectiveness and relevance. Compliance with this policy is mandatory for all members of Worcester Students’ Union.

Date of Adoption: 
Signed: (SU elected president) 
Person responsible for review: Director of Representation and Membership Services
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